
 
 

 

BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL,ROHINI 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2024-25/13 Date: 16th May 2024 

Dear Parent, 

The school is planning a visit to the Rishihood University Sonipat to provide students with 

an insightful glimpse into university life and the educational opportunities available at 

Rishihood University. This field trip is scheduled on 22nd MAY 2024 for class 12th psychology 

students from 7:30 am to 2pm tentatively. The students who are willing for the visit must bring 

in the filled consent form duly signed by the parents and submit to the school counselor.The 

visit will occur within school hours so the students will come to school as per regular school 

timings i.e 7:30 am to 1:40pm in proper school uniform.You may contact the accompanying 

counselor ma’am for further queries. 

 

 
 

Regards 

Geeta Gangwani 
Principal 
 

 

 

CONSENT FORM 

 
I  ,Father/Mother  of  of  class  Sec  , Admission no 

  ,am willing to send my ward for field visit to Rishihood University Sonipat on 

22nd MAY 2024, i.e Wednesday. 

 
Signature of Parent   


